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1. Was the course carried out as planned?

There were no serious deviations from the course content as described in the emnebekrivelse. In this academic year’s course we focused on issues in the field of politics, media, and migration related to Japan, China and the Korean Peninsula.  
2. Course statistics

Seven students applied for this course, and all of them gave a presentation. Five students handed in their final essay. The average final mark was B.

3. Indications of good quality

Most presentations were of good quality. On the basis of the feedback the students received they submitted final essays which in most cases were of high quality. The results of the questionaire conducted by the university are hard to understand, with one student giving the maximal rating and the other student relatively low ratings. The questionnaire conducted by ourselves shows that the students were inspired and considered the course of high quality. We should not forget to mention that the contributions by guest professor Marie-Orange Rivé-Lasan further increased the level of this course.

4. Necessary changes or improvements

Since this is only the second time this course was conducted, there are only few previous data in order to compare and analyze developments. Moreover, because of the sabbatical of the teacher who normally is responsible for this course, I am not completely aware of last year’s evaluation. Nevertheless, on the basis of the marks, the questionaires, and my personal experiences in teaching part of this class in these two years, I cannot but state my impression that the quality of this course is high and has remained constant. Of course there is room for improvement. In the questionnaires the students have kindly provided suggestions to add screenings and to allot more time to group discussions. Although there is the usual problem of time-constraint, we hope to be able to implement some of these suggestions in the next academic year.
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